
 

 

Thursday Night at the Movies 

Friends of Chapel Road Primary 

School invite you to 

 Movie Night  
Thursday 9th February 

 
5.30pm – 7.30pm 

 

 

Friends of Chapel Road Primary School 

would like to invite you to: 

Movie Night 

 All classes are welcome to attend 

 There will be a choice of movies. 

 P1 and P2 – P1 classroom 

 P3 and P4 – P2 classroom 

 P5,P6 and P7 – Music Room(upstairs) 

Thursday 9th February 

5.30 – 7.30 

£2 per child/£5 per family 

Popcorn and treats available 

Come in your Onesie and Relax!  


